
 
Dear Parents, 
 I am looking forward to the new school year and I hope you are too.  I 
cannot wait to meet your child.  Things will look different as we begin 
this year, but I promise that I will work my hardest to make sure your 
child has a successful and enjoyable year in 2nd grade.  Please note the 
following “housekeeping items”: 
 
CLASS SUPPLY LIST: 

 Pencil Pouch (No Pencil Box) 
 6/pack Glue Sticks 
 1 Package of 12 Pre-Sharpened 

Pencils 
 Highlighter 
 4 Pack Dry Erase Markers (No 

Neon) 
 Towel or king size pillow case 

(in-person days only) 

 Dry-Erase Eraser (old, clean 
sock works great!) 

 24/Box Colored Pencils 
 Small Blunt Scissors 
 24/Box Crayons 
 Art Smock (or old shirt) with 

your child’s name on it

 
As we start the year, students will be keeping their supplies in their 
backpack to use at school and at home. I will be creating a Ziploc supply 
bag for your child on the first in-person day.  If you are all virtual or 
would prefer to make a bag at home, here is what I anticipate your child 
will need: 

 3 pre-sharpened pencils 
 1 glue stick 
 1 highlighter 
 1 dry erase marker 

 1 dry erase eraser  
 1 box of crayons 
 1 box of colored pencils 
 Small, blunt scissors 

In addition, I will also send home math manipulatives and a math resource 
binder for your child to use. 
 
All students (in-person or virtual) will need their supplies bag, math 
manipulatives, math resource binder and fully charged Chromebook daily.  
 
**All in-person students will also be required to wear a mask** 



 
On virtual days, students will be expected to be present for class. When 
we independently work, stop for lunch and recess or take a mask break, I 
will let the virtual students know what we are doing and the anticipated 
time (ex: we are going to take a 10 min mask break, please meet us back 
here in 10 minutes, when the clock in the corner of your chromebook says 
10:15am).  I will welcome everyone back with a bell or chime.  Please leave 
your chromebook open and stay close enough to hear the chime signaling 
the return to group instruction.   
 
For your first in-person day, I will be waiting for you in our classroom!  
The hallways will be filled with teachers who will be more than happy to 
help you find your way.  Remember to bring your backpack, lunch, and 
supplies.  Make sure to check out my website (http://www.chester-
nj.org/swestberg) for important information.  I am looking forward to 
seeing all of you virtually and in-person on Wednesday, August 26th!  
Sincerely,  

Samantha Westberg 
Mrs. Westberg 
WISH LIST: I can always use donations of: hand soap, hand sanitizer, 
additional supplies from the list. 

 
 

 


